BC statement to Paris open session      The BC welcomes the constructive dialogue it has had with the Board in the last few days. Our dialogue primarily supported GNSO process change and opposed the BGC proposal for GNSO structural change which would have seen voting reduced from the current 3 to 1 and a bit. The BC recognizes some key elements that have arisen in this dialogue:

· The need to redefine ICANNs mission to better reflect ICANNs current responsibilities
· The need for an adequate number of volunteers to share the workload

· The need to question the concept that the starting point for policy development and contract change should be parity between those who pay for certain internet services and those who deliver them

· The need to recognize that the registry registrar division may blur as new types of TLDs are introduced

· The need to better understand the dynamics of voting power and the types of policy that have been blocked within the GNSO since its inception in 2003
· The need to be holistic in our thinking and see the results of the nominating committee review before deciding on GNSO structural change.
The BC therefore calls for the Board to:

· Proceed with GNSO process change

· BUT Defer GNSO structural change under the implications, dynamics and consequences to ICANNs public trust role are better understood.

· In short – the 3D approach – Defer the vote until we fully analyse the Data and continue the Dialogue.

